Dear Exhibitor

Thank you very much for your entry, the Border Collie Club of Qld Inc., is pleased that we could offer
members and fellow Border Collie owners the opportunity to show their dogs this year.

For those of you who have not shown at a Specialty before, we would like to especially welcome you.
Usually we have a very social show with platters of food provided by the club and lots of getting
together to enjoy our breed. As you would be aware, this just isn’t possible at this time.

This letter is intended to keep you informed of the rules by which we must abide as part of Dogs
Queensland’s Covid Safe Plan. We ask that you familiarise yourself with these so that you can assist
the club in meeting our obligations.

Please remember the following:

1. Bring your own mask and sanitiser.

2. Print out your own exhibit numbers, you should have already received an email from Showmanager,
if not please contact Jeremy or Ruth.

(If you forget either of the above please see the Show Secretary, Mrs Nadia Attridge)

3. Catalogues will not be printed and distributed at the show, they will be available for download at
7.00am on Sunday 13™ September. If you can’t download one for some reason, there will be a board
ringside with the full catalogue printed on it for you to check, or to photograph. Please don’t touch it.

At the show:

1. Gates will open on Sunday at 7 am, no earlier.

2. Border Collie Club of Qld Championship Show commences at 9am in Ring 8 (please note this
is different to the information in the schedule.)

3. Gazebos must be set up within the designated spaces marked out by Dogs Queensland.

4. No formal gatherings post/pre-Show will be permitted.

5. Exhibitors are not to share food brought from home with other exhibitors, exhibitors are
encouraged to support the cafe as they are generously catering for the judges and officials
for free.

6. Photos will be permitted.

7. Masks are to be worn in the ring.

In the ring:

10. Exhibitors will mouth their own dogs.
11. Judges are not to hand out trophies, prizes or ribbons, these will be available for collection from a
table. Ribbons must be in plastic sleeves.

We all recognize that there is a lot to take in, but let’s all celebrate our breed, and stay within the
Covid guidelines for all of our safety.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES PLEASE CONTACT Nadia Attridge either via 0407591165 or you can email
on classicyds@hotmail.com
| will be available at the show to assist you in any way, so just seek me out!

On behalf of the BCCQ we hope you have a wonderful day!!!

Regards,
Nadia Attridge
Show Secretary


mailto:classicyds@hotmail.com

